
                 Georgetown Fire Department                 

 “Fire Coats 4 Kids- No Child Goes Cold”

Georgetown Fire Department is initiating its’ “Fire Coats 4 Kids- No Child Goes Cold”
Campaign.  Georgetown Township is the largest township in Ottawa County, with close to
50,000 residents.  Due to the current state of the economy there is a great need in the
Jenison/Hudsonville school systems for winter coats.  In the 2009 school year there is an
estimated 500 students in both school districts in need of assistance.  During the 2010 school
year these numbers are expected to increase.  We are hoping to collect new and gently used
winter coats, gloves, and hats for the kids of Georgetown Township.

It’s easy to donate, we have three convenient locations:
GTFD Station 1: located on the corner of 44th St. and 14th Ave.
GTFD Station 2: located at 7518 Church St., just west of Main St.
GTFD Station 3: located south of Baldwin on 36th Ave.

Please join us on Thurs. Oct 8th from 6-9pm at Georgetown Station 1 where we will be
kicking off our “Fire Coats 4 Kids- No Child Goes Cold” Campaign in conjunction with our Fire
Prevention Night.

Also stop in and show your school spirit and donate a coat at the Jenison/Hudsonville Football
game, Friday Oct. 23rd 7pm at the Jenison High School.

Questions or pick-ups, please contact: Brett Wright 616-706-4020 or Corrie Glupker 616-862-
4001. Thanks.




